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NEWS FROM OUR PRESIDENT
Rastrelli's Restaurant:
Tuscany Event Center

238 Main Ave
Clinton, IA

Every Monday at 12 Noon
Vistors are welcome!

Check out ways that the Clinton area is honoring Veterans
on page 4.
If you ordered a "Rotarians at Work!" shirt, please see Jill!
The shirts are in and will be available at our next meeting!
Click HERE to check out pictures from the Boo Bash!

We will not have a meeting on Monday, November 11, due
to Veteran's Day. Please remember all who served and

honor their sacrifice for our country. 

 

MEETING LOCATION
 

CLUB LINKS
Rotary Club of Clinton

Facebook
Rotary Club of Clinton

Twitter
Interact Club of Clinton

Facebook
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We want your help on how to make our annual
fundraising event better! Please click HERE to give us
your opinion!
Read an important message from your Club Treasurer on
page 3!
Read about community news on page 5.

 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/clintonrotaryclub/photos/?tab=album&album_id=1720342488101089
https://www.facebook.com/clintonrotaryclub/
https://twitter.com/RotaryIowa
https://www.facebook.com/Interact-Club-of-Clinton-High-School-709277756099789/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdN6cf4s-HbBQyjPT-Z-ku2ICWoPc7-WzF2famZ1TnlBWI5Bw/viewform
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November 11: NO ROTARY 
November 18: James Bruhn
November 25: Claire Buyert

Margo Hansen and Jerry Dahl presented at our meeting,
about the amazing photographs that Dahl took during his
career in Clinton.
Dahl was a photographer for the Clinton Herald for 35 years
and also took stunning photos of the area.
Dahl focused his photography on the areas between Clinton
County and Scott County.
Dahl captures a variety of wildlife, but focused on birds and
moths. There are over 250,000 species of moths worldwide,
with around 11,000 being in the United States. Additionally,
there is about 150 species between Scott County Park and
Clinton.
Thank you so much for showing us some of your exquisite
collections!

 
To view the video from our meeting, please click HERE.

INVOCATION:

STUDENT HOST:

GREETER:

FELLOWSHIP FINES:

Nov 4, 2019 : 46/ 85
 

MEETING REVIEW

ATTENDANCE:

November 4, 2019
Fines collected: $228.00
YTD $3,916.00

GUESTS:
Mark Vulich, Mayor of Clinton,
G/O Tom Dettermann
Marlana Nass, G/O Mike Nass
Jerry Dahl, Guest Speaker, G/O
Margo Hansen
Regeina Dahl, G/O Margo Hansen
Keaton Zeimet, DeWitt Schools,
G/O David Pillers
Alexis Rickertsen: Student at
Prince of Peace
Grace Rowland: Student at
Clinton High School
Keira Fullick: Student at Clinton
High School

Guests YTD: 103

MEMBERSHIP STATS:
Resignations: 1 (Matt
Steenhard)
Current Members: 85
Membership goal: 95

November 11: NO ROTARY
November 18: Greg Jasper
November 25: Andrew Kida

November 11: NO ROTARY
November 18: Gary Foster
November 25: Lori Freudenberg

Margo Hanson 

and

Jerry Dahl
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FOUNDATION MINUTE

November 11:  NO ROTARY 
November 18: Jane Haugland, EICC Associate Director of
Financial Aid and Dr. Karen Vickers, CCC President and
EICC Vice Chancellor for Student Development will offer
an overview of some of the efforts EICC is offering to
assist with the cost of attending college.
November 25: Dakota Botts, Utilities/WWTP Department
Superintendent at ADM, will present on ADM, the
direction the company is going as a whole, as well as the
Clinton plant specifically.

 UPCOMING PROGRAMS

https://www.facebook.com/clintonrotaryclub/videos/1366783150159943/
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FELLOWSHIP:
November:  Matt Brooke and
Mark Rutenbeck
December: Carrie Donaire
and Doug Bertrand

BIRTHDAYS:
Idell Klein: November 2 
Nicole Hinman: November 6 
Claire Buyert: November 9 
Elizabeth Srp: November 9 
Coach Dalton: November 15 
David Rose: November 20 
David Sivright: November 22 

ROTARY
ANNIVERSARIES:

Coach Dalton
November 1, 1978  -- 41 years 
 
Margo Hansen
November 8, 2010 --  9 years 
 
Patti Stark
November 10, 2008  --  11 years 
 
Braydon Roberts
November 12, 2018  --  1 year 
 
David Sivright
November 16, 1992  --  27 years 
 
Don Putnam
November 27, 2000  --  19 years 
 
Karen Rowell
November 28, 2016  --  3 years

For the past year or so, I have been e-mailing the quarterly dues invoice from
the Club’s software, Quickbooks, and I am finding that a few members are not
receiving the invoice because of firewalls and “spam” software on their
computer.  Some instances the attachments are being deleted or member
does not recognize the from e-mail address and does not open the e-mail. 
 The invoices are being mailed from the following address: "Intuit E-Commerce
Service" quickbooks@notification.intuit.com
The invoices are mailed quarterly beginning in January and I am asking that
you notify me by email at ddalton@wpf-cpa.com, call my mobile 563-503-1865,
or my direct office number 563-244-8146 or talk to me after the meeting if any
questions, comments or concerns.

A NOTE FROM YOUR TREASURER
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PROGRAM CHAIRS

November: Douglas Harridge and Jill O'Neill
December: Kathy Klahn

With the announcement that the wild poliovirus type 3 (WPV3) has been eradicated
globally, Rotary International is donating US$150 million in grants to support the
global effort to end Polio. According to the Rotary’s website the funding will provide
surveillance, technical assistance and operational support for immunization
activities. Grants announced in Evanston, Illinois on October 30, 2019, will support
ongoing eradication efforts in Afghanistan and Pakistan as well as Nigeria and other
African countries. 
 
Funding will be distributed as follows: 
African Regional Surveillance, $6.3 million
Cameroon, $4.1 million
Chad, $3.3 million
Democratic Republic of the Congo, $3.4 million
Niger, $8.2 million
Nigeria, $491,153
Afghanistan, $4.6 million
Pakistan, $4.8 million
Somalia, $4.6 million
MOPV2 Stockpile, $10.3 million 
The US  $150 million will impact over 38 million children all over the world. 
 
Yours in Rotary, Olabisi Gwamna Ph.D
Rotary Club of Mt. Pleasant
Foundation Minute Editor

FOUNDATION MINUTE



BIRTHDAYS:
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FELLOWSHIP:

BIRTHDAYS:

ROTARY
ANNIVERSARIES:

COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Christmas Program: Doug Bertrand
Community Service: Idell Klein
Dictionaries Committee: *John Frey
(Fall)
Fellowship/Program Sign-up: Doug
Bertrand and Brian Wright
Financial Committee: *Dale Dalton
Foundation: Brian Wright
Fundraiser Committee: Jill O'Neill
Grants Chair: Jill O'Neill
Interact: Peggy Sellnau
International Service: Christie Collins
Josh the Otter Water Safety
Committee: *Rich Klahn (Spring)
Lumberkings Event Committee: *Dale
Dalton
Membership: Sue Watkins
Public Relations: Jennifer Graf; Jill
O'Neill RCof C Website, Doug
Harridge (photos)
Scholarships: Rob Cassidy
Showboat Event Committee: David
Sivright
Student Service / Weekly Student
Guests: Shannon Sander-Welzien
Sunshine: Christie Collins 

*Gary Foster: President 
Mark Rutenbeck: Vice-President* 
John Frey: Secretary* 
Dale Dalton: Treasurer 

*Jim Bruhn
Kathy Forrest
*Jennifer Graf
*Kathy Klahn
Lynn McGraw
Brian Wright

 
Club Board Meeting:  3rd Monday of
every month immediately after the

Rotary meeting in the Tuscany Room. 
All members are welcome! 

 
Rotary Foundation Board of Directors
for 2019-2020:

Directors: 
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